Age 3 - 8th Grade 6445 Bingham Street Philadelphia, PA 19111 Website: www.cgca.org 215-725-3383 (Fax) 215-725-7476



A Ministry of
Crossroads Bible Church
855 Old Huntingdon Pike
Huntingdon Pike, PA 19006
215-379-3096
(Fax) 215-379-4356

April 16, 2012

Mr. Jonathan E. Otto Penn Valley Constructors, Inc. 1707 S. Pennsylvania Avenue Morrisville, PA 19067

Dear Jonathan:

As I am sure Steve informed you, we were absolutely overwhelmed with the check that was presented to us. We had no idea that the savings and the payback would amount to that much.

We would just like to tell you how pleased we were working with your organization and specifically, you, Jonathan, for your initial expertise on the project. Your knowledge was invaluable to us "first-time project virgins". You were patient with us, when it didn't move forward readily. You probably thought that we'd never be able to go forward with the building. Your direction through the initial design and architectural features and meeting with our Boards was so helpful. In fact, we don't see how we could have completed a project such as this without you and Steve and Tim.

Speaking of Steve—what a blessing he was. Remembering when we first approached him, we noticed he was different than any other builder we had spoken with. We instantly felt like this was someone who took a personal and vested interest in our dream and earnestly wanted to help us succeed. His patience through all the changes and knowledge were invaluable. He was an absolutely wonderful project manager, and we couldn't have asked for better. We are so "proud" of our graduate ©.

Last, but certainly not least, we loved having Tim, the toolman, be our on-site supervisor. We all took an instant liking to him and kind of adopted him as our own. He was certainly a gift from God. He not only knew what and when to do everything, but he completed every project with a touch of class. He explained things to us with patience, kindness, and confidence. He managed contractors well and readily gained their respect.

God certainly blessed us through your company. The whole team made our project a very pleasant experience. So, thanks again, for a great working relationship. Our prayer is that He will continue to bless you and your company as you honor Him.

Tonyo

God Bless.